Nadia Khan

From: Lauren Nichols <laurenwnichols@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 10:04 AM

To: Nadia Khan; Neil Cronin

Cc: jose guzman; Matthew Haag; M. Prufer
Subject: 370 Linwood Ave Newton

To Whom This May Concern,

Myself, Lauren Nichols and my partner Matthew Haag, would like to withdraw the petition for special permit (FAR relief)
without prejudice, for the property located at 370 Linwood Ave. Newton. We will shorten the garage/master bedroom
addition width the sufficient amount to comply with FAR requirements and prepare permit drawings for submission to
the building department.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Lauren Nichols



